
We rely heavily on volunteers for the success of the lesson;  parents and care givers may be asked to participate.

This year we will be running a six (6) week session. We are striving to begin in June. You will be notied of the 

start date of your session.  If you are a new rider you will be contacted for an assessment when time is available.

Please note that returning rider may need to be re-evaluated based on changing needs.  If the rider is unable

to attend a lesson, it is important that you contact STRP @ 705-560-7877 ASAP to inform us.  Failure

to do may result in the forfeit of your session.
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